
School District of La Crosse 

La Crosse Middle Schools 

  

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL Co-ed GOLF 

September & October, 2023 
  

 

Parents’/Players’ Meeting:  Friday, September 1st at FOREST HILLS (4:30-4:45 pm) 

Information/Schedules will be handed out. 

 
Requirements: 

1.  Before the first practice, you must have your on-line registration done. You cannot practice 

until all on-line processes are completed. This includes the physical card verification. 

(The Online Pathway is:  La Crosse School District Website > Longfellow Middle School 

> Activities & Athletics > Online Athletic Registration) 

 

2. Golf Equipment: Golf club set, golf bag, golf balls, tees, divot fixing tool, bug spray, water 

bottle. 

*If you do not have a golf club set, tees, or golf balls these are available for you at the 

Junior Golf Shack at Forest Hills set up by the Russ Hiser Memorial Foundation. 

 

3. A collared shirt and “nice” pants/shorts will be worn at all practices/matches. 

*A collared shirt will be provided for matches. Any collared shirt will suffice for practice. 

Do your best to dress business-casual for the course each day. 

  
NOTE: 

∙ Participants will be provided a ride to and from practice and meets from each school. 

Players should find the practice bus after school. Drop off after practice: 4:50pm-ish. 

Please be timely, as there is no adult supervision once players leave Forest Hills. 

** Please act appropriately. Poor behavior on the bus will NOT be tolerated.  

∙ In case of inclement weather, announcements will be made before the end of school via 

emails and announcements at school. If we cancel practice for some reason – students 

can ride the busses home as normal. 

∙ All golf equipment must be brought to school/Forest Hills by parent/guardian vehicle; 

District Transportation does not allow the equipment on morning school busses.  

Equipment can be stored anytime in the LOCKED Junior Golf Shack at Forest Hills. 

∙ Beginners are welcome! However, this is a competitive sport. 10 athletes play in each 

meet (5 boys/5 girls). Behavior at practice and coachability will be taken into 

consideration when preparing for meets. 

 

Looking forward to a great season! 
 
Coach Katie Schlegel:  

Email- kschlege@lacrossesd.org School Phone- (608) 789-3554 
Coach Charlie Rauls: 
  Email- crauls@lacrossesd.org School Phone- (608) 789-8845 
 

Please scan QR to fill out 
player information survey. 

Thank you! 

Team Apparel Store 
Due Sun. Sept. 10th! 
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